
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mells Nursery – fees review 

Dear All 

Our fees were reviewed recently and we would like to let you know our new pricing structure 

that will apply with effect from the Autumn 2025 term. 

With effect from September 2025, our hourly fees will be:- 

• £7.90 per hour for 2-year-olds 

• £7.60 per hour for 3- & 4-year-olds 

This equates to a charge of :- 

• £49.38 or £47.50 for a full day (9:00am to 3:15pm) 

• £23.70 or £22.80 for a morning session (9:00am to 12:00pm) 

• £19.75 or £19.00 for an afternoon session (12:45pm to 3:15pm) 

As usual, the morning and afternoon sessions can be extended to include staying for lunch if 

you wish, subject to available space and the appropriate pro-rata hourly rate charge. (Packed 

lunch to be brought in with your child please.) 

We continue to be committed to our aim of not charging our families for many of the 

‘extras’ that other settings often add to family invoices. 

We understand that these are difficult financial times for everyone and as always, we 

continue to offer many ways in which families can obtain help towards, or budget for the cost 

of their fees :-  

• we are registered with many Childcare Voucher schemes including Tax Free Childcare;  

• all children can claim up to 570 hours per year of Early Years Entitlement funding from 

the funding period after their 3rd birthday;  

• we offer up to 570 hours per year of Early Years Entitlement funding for eligible 2-year 

olds; 

• we can provide relevant childcare related documentation as required for families 

claiming Tax Credits or Universal Credits;  

• we offer monthly instalment payments for your fees;  

• we can adjust session bookings for any family struggling to afford their fees; 

Here is a link to further information regarding help paying for childcare costs – Childcare 

Choices - Help Paying For Your Childcare. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 

 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Search+&utm_medium=RSA&utm_campaign=CC&gclid=CjwKCAiAuOieBhAIEiwAgjCvcs9R5P-4Rn_ztg6NVRRK9xsTAc63AC0p5DpSfiTRoTck4WrBqBBrexoCiIoQAvD_BwE
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Search+&utm_medium=RSA&utm_campaign=CC&gclid=CjwKCAiAuOieBhAIEiwAgjCvcs9R5P-4Rn_ztg6NVRRK9xsTAc63AC0p5DpSfiTRoTck4WrBqBBrexoCiIoQAvD_BwE

